
 

 

 

May 21st, 2024 

Via Electronic Filing 
Linda C. Bridwell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
RE: Electronic Investigation of Pole Attachments Case 2023-00416 Comments 
 
Dear Executive Director Bridwell: 

With this filing KITCOM, INC. provides comments on the proposed Emergency Regulations 

discussed at the May 17th conference. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Gregory A Hale 
Secretary 
KITCOM, Inc. 
ghale@ltcconnect.com 


